QNC: Notice of changing time to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 19 May 2020, Quang Ninh Construction and Cement JSC announced changing time to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:
QNC planned to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company on 30 May 2020 at Marina Bay Con Dao Hotel (Ba Ria - Vung Tau). On the basis of the list of shareholders closed on 11 May 2020 provided by the Vietnam Securities Depository, QNC sent invitation letter and documents for the Meeting to the Company’s shareholders, and uploaded them on website of the Company at link www.qncc.vn in accordance with the regulations.

Due to Covid-19 epidemic and actual situation, QNC announces changing time to hold the Company’s Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 to the shareholders as follows:

* Time to hold the Meeting as planned:
· Time to hold the Meeting: 30 May 2020;

· Place of the Meeting: Marina Bay Con Dao Hotel

* Time to hold the Meeting after the change:

· Time to hold the Meeting: from 7:30 a.m. on 31 May 2020
· Place of the Meeting: Marina Bay Con Dao Hotel

* Other contents related to the Meeting are unchanged;

